
 

Got   Stumps?   
Support   Learning   Outside   in   Schools  

 

 
This   summer,   San   Francisco   Unified   School   District   (SFUSD)   is   looking   for   LOTS   of   stumps   for   our   students   to  
sit   on   in   the   coming   fall.   As   you   plan   your   next   tree   trimming   or   felling   project,   if   you   have   tree   trunks   or  
branches   that   you   can   cut   into   usable   seating   stumps,   please   consider   donating   them   to   San   Francisco  
Schools.   
 
What   we   need:   
 

● Seating   stumps   approximately   14”   -   19”   tall   and   14”   -   21”   diameter.   
● These   will   be   used   for   seating   in   outdoor   classrooms.   The   cuts   should   be   straight   so   that   the   ‘seat’   is  

parallel   to   the   ground.   
● To   ensure   stability,   the    diameter   of   the   stumps   should   be    greater    than   the   height .   Example:   a   14”  

high   stump   should   measure    at   least     14”   across.   
 

(notice   that   some   of   these   taller   stumps   can   easily   tip   over)  
 
 

● Teachers   may   appreciate   back   support.   If   you   are   able   to,  
providing   a   back   to   some   of   the   stumps   would   be   ideal.   --->  

 
 

● X    No   stumps   from   pine   or   trees   with   a   lot   of   sap  
● ✅    Redwood,   Eucalyptus   and   Monterrey   Cyprus   are   ideal  

 
 
 
 
 
 


